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Building Division 

Interpretations, Policies & Procedures 

 
Date:  July 23, 2018 

Subject: Removal and Reinstallation of Solar PV Panels 

From:  Mike Jones, Building Inspection Supervisor 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

When a re-roof building permit is issued for a structure that has an existing photovoltaic solar 

system, the City of Westminster is allowing solar companies to reinstall the PV solar panels as 

soon as the roofing work is completed, prior to the City of Westminster building inspectors 

inspect the re-roof installation.  This allowance is being made in order to expedite the customers’ 

utility benefit.  

 

Both a Re-Roof permit and a Remove and Replace Solar permit are required before work 

commences.  The Remove and Replace Solar permit requires a Licensed Electrician or certified 

Solar Contractor to perform the work. 

 

 

Interpretation of this policy shall be the authority of the Chief Building Official 

 

 


